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NOTICE         Date-26.11.2023 

 

 

 

This is to inform students of all the semesters that the department of English 

is organizing a “Film Week” from 05/12/2023 to 08/12/2023 in the Seminar 

Hall from 11.30 am onwards. Attendance for the said program is a must. 

Itinerary of the same shall be provided by Dr. Chayan Dutta (Co-ordinator) 

in due time.  
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